


The January 10, 2018 Receipts and Expenditures Reports filed by Henry Helgerson shows a
$150 contribution on 2/20/2017 being made to Kansans for a Democratic House. This
contribution was not reported by your Committee. If this contribution was given, it must be
reported on Schedule A (Contributions and Other Receipts) of the January 10, 2018 report. This
error will cause the cash balance on the front-page summary sheet to be incorrect. Therefore, an
amended front page summary sheet must also be filed. If your committee did not receive this
contribution please note this fact in a letter to the Commission.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office @ 785-296-4219.



